
Miller Series Competitor Announcements 

To: Miller Series Competitors & Guests 

From: Elizabeth Savage, Commodore GIYS 

Date: 17 June 2023 

Sailing Instructions for the J Rulon-Miller Series and Star District 2 Championships have been published 

on the event web site.  Information that does not belong in the race documents follows: 

 

• Arrival at Gibson Island 

If you plan to arrive prior to Friday, June 23rd, please call the Harbor Master’s Office (410-255-

7632) to coordinate boat storage. Boat storage is available until July 1. Please label your trailer 

with your name and cell phone number. 

• Gibson Island Boat Works 

The Boat Works is a full service yacht yard. If you discover some last minute repairs are needed, 

please drop in or better yet call 410-255-8777 to give them a heads up.   

• Friday Night Party - 1800 

Bob and Jane Dunigan are the party hosts. The address is 1732 Banbury Road.  You can walk 

about ½ mile from the Yacht Yard, but may prefer to drive.  Park along the side of Banbury Road 

and walk up the driveway. 

• Saturday Night Dinner- 1800 

The Saturday night dinner will be held in the Gibson Island Club House. The fees for skipper and 

crew are included with your entry.  Help us plan by paying the $65.00 fee for each additional 

guest on the event web site no later than Tuesday, June 20th. 

• Other Fees 

Members of Annapolis Yacht Club, Miles River Yacht Club, and Tred Avon Yacht Club have 

reciprocal billing privileges at Gibson Island.  Members of other clubs can pay for additional 

meals or other charges by credit card.  

Please email Elizabeth Savage when you receive this email but no later than June 20th if you 

would like to get a guest pass for yourself, your crew, or a spouse or significant other for use of 

the swimming pool or other non yachting facilities of the club.  We will then ask you to fill out a 

paper form with a credit card number at weigh in. Weigh in times are 1000 – 1300 and 1700-

1800 on Friday and from 0800 to 0900 on Saturday  

 

We are excited about celebrating the 100th Anniversary of Star Class Racing on the Chesapeake Bay with 

you next weekend and look forward to your visit next weekend.  
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